
     Immaculate Conception Church 
Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

Bulletin from June 18-26, 2017 
 

Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Billy Myers 
  
              Sunday Collection: 

          June 11, 2017:  $2,010.25 

               Cemetery:   $48.00 

    

        Thank you for your generosity                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                 

                         
 

       Body and Blood of Christ 
 
   Jesus said to the people: “I am the living 

bread that came down from heaven. Whoever 

eats of this bread will live forever; and the 

bread that I will give for the life of the world 

is my flesh.” 

 

                                           (John 6.51) 

              News 
 

Aerial Church Photo: Through Trevor Delaney’s 

initiative, an aerial photo of our church was taken to 

mark its 125
th

 anniversary. After consultations it was 

decided to sell framed copies of the picture for $75 

each. If anyone is interested in purchasing one please 

sign your name on the sheet at the back of the church 

on or before Friday, June 30
th

.  
 

Summer Weekday Masses: Please note – during the 

summer months all weekday mass will be in the 

morning. The Thursday Anniversary Mass will be 

celebrated at 9 a.m. beginning on July 6. 
 

Community Choir: The Tyne Valley and area 

Community Choir will be performing at Gordon 

Memorial United Church, Alberton on June 20 at 7 

p.m. This year’s concert is Classic Hymns and 

Canada’s 150
th

 anniversary in song. Free admission. 

A free will offering to support local charities will be 

taken up. 
 

The Church needs good, holy priests in every 

generation: In the Diocese of Charlottetown Fr. 

George Gilliland is the Vocations Director. A priest 

for about 30 years, Fr. George has wide pastoral 

experience especially with care to the sick. He is open 

to speak to any parish group or individual about 

vocations to the priesthood and religious life. To 

contact Fr. George at the diocesan office during 

regular work hours phone: (902) 368-8005, or by 

mail: P.O. Box 907, Charlottetown, P.E.I. C1A 

7L9.  And remember always to pray for our priests 

and pray that all young people will be guided by the 

Holy Spirit to the way of life that will bring them the 

most joy. 
 

SDU Vacation Bible Camp: Due to cancellations 

there are two available weeks for the Vacation Bible 

Camps which are sponsored by the SDU Board of 

Governors.  Available weeks are August 14-18 and 

August 21-25. Any parish or parishes that are 

interested in hosting a week of Vacation Bible Camp 

should call 393-3441 or email sdu@eastlink.ca for 

additional information. 
 

                       Reminder 
Consecration of Canada – July 1, 2017:  The 

Bishops of Canada are inviting all Catholic Churches 

to celebrate the 150
th

 Birthday of Canada by 

consecrating every Canadian Diocese to the 

Immaculate Heart of Mary.  Charlottetown Diocese 

will celebrate its rededication on July 1, 2017 in St. 

Dunstan’s Basilica.  In addition, every Pastor is 

invited to consecrate each parish within the Diocese 

to the Immaculate Heart on the July 1
st
 week-end.   

 

Twenty-Eighth Annual Scripture Institute: July 3-

6, St. Pius X church. Keepers of the Holy Doors of 

Mercy - Presented by Sr. Elizabeth Davis, 

RSM.  Brochures/registration forms are in the 

churches or at www.dioceseofcharlottetown.com   
 

Pilgrimage to Medjugorje: September 28-October 

8: Cost $2,035 (+ $675 airport taxes/security/fuel 

surcharges) includes airfare from the Maritimes, (twin 

or triple) accommodation, daily breakfast & dinner 

and professional local guide. A $500 deposit 

guarantees you a spot. Balance due July 28, 2017. 

SPECIAL! Pay in full by June 15 and SAVE $200. 

First five paying pilgrims only. Info: Hector and 

Cécile Caissie at hectorcaissie@hotmail.ca or (506) 

857-2295 

 

National Choir at St. Francis of Assisi, 

Cornwall:  The Canadian Celtic Choir from London, 

Ontario will perform at St. Francis of Assisi Church 

on Sunday, June 25 at 7pm, hosted by the Knights of 

Columbus Council #10808, in partnership with the 

PEI Council of People with Disabilities. Tickets $15 

at Wally’s Pharmasave in the Cornwall Plaza, or 

contact the concert coordinator at 902 569 8826 or 

bfavaro@pei.sympatico.ca, or the PEICOD at 902 

892 9149.  Book now before they sell out.                                                                                                   
 

Connolly Estate Bursaries Expanded:  

 Bursaries are now available to qualifying 

university students in their first, second, third or 

fourth year. A change in policy means university 

students can now receive support for a maximum 

of four years (not two).  In addition, college 

students who are completing a joint 

program/degree may also qualify during their 

university studies.  The bursaries are open to full-

time university students who are male or female, 

Roman Catholic, and Irish in heritage. Applicants 

must demonstrate financial need.  Apply at 

www.owenconnollyestate.com before August 31.   
 

 

 

 

                    MASS INTENTIONS  
 

Monday:          19/06                               10:00 a.m. 
Earl W Murphy by Frances Ann Shea 
Tuesday:          20/06                                 9:00 a.m. 
Emilda Martin by Anita Doucette 
Wednesday:    21/06                                 9:00 a.m. 
Reggie Gaudet by Roy & Helen McKenna 
                                               Confession:  9:30 a.m.  
Thursday:         22/06                                 7:00 p.m. 
Anniversary: Clarence Wedge, May Gaudet, Mr & 
Mrs Leroy Ellsworth & deceased family members, 
Elva Gallant, Ace Doucette 
                                                Confession:  6:30 p.m. 
Friday:               23/06                                 No Mass   
                                                                                                       

    12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                June 25th, 2017                                        
 

Saturday:             24/06                                7:00 p.m.                                                 
For the People 
Sunday:                 25/06                     (M)   9:00 a.m. 
Betty Poirier by Gifford & Linda Costain 
                                                               (PR) 11:00 a.m. 
Benny Deagle by Janet & Charlie Deagle 
                                  
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm 
 

 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 

Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled when 
there is a funeral, but please remember that anyone can 
attend the funeral of a brother or sister in Christ.  The 
Mass Intention scheduled for that day  
will then be offered at a later date 
 

 

 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
June 2017 
 

National Leaders: That National Leaders may firmly 

commit themselves to ending the arms trade, which 

victimizes so many innocent people. 
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